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This Week

Fegans Counselling Webinar: Please see the attached flyers for information on a
webinar happening next Wednesday.

Annual Reviews: Annual Reviews will be conducted via conference call again this term
rather than face-to-face due to the ongoing Covid-19 restrictions. Invitations have
been emailed to all parents whose child’s Annual Review is due this term with details of
how to join the conference call. Please make sure you have replied to
office@qge2school.co.uk to let us know if you plan to (virtually) attend.

Amazon Smile: Don't forget you can fundraise for QEIT when you shop with Amazon,
at no cost to yourself, using Amazon Smile. We also have an Amazon Wishlist. The link
isonthe front page of the school website.

WSCC COVID Information: Please see the attached WSCC COVID information.

Car Park Reminder: If you are planning to stop and chat when collecting or dropping
off your child, please use the left “lane” of the car park, leaving the right lane clear for
parents and carers who need to do quick visits so they don't get blocked in. Please make
sure you drive all the way up to the car ahead of you in your lane, don't stop partway
around the car park if there is room ahead of you as this slows the queue down. We
would also like to remind you that we have a no reversing policy to help with safety and
to please not park by the garages on the drive at any time.

Harvest Bread Baking: We are having a Harvest Bread Bake Off next Wednesday.
Our bread baking competition will be judged by the lovely Office ladies, Tracey and
Alison. We would like to have a collection fo raise money for the Horsham Salvation
Army who are supporting people who have been affected by COVID-19. If you would
like o send a monetary donation, please send it inwith your child on Wednesday.

Headteacher's Award Winners

Limes, Whole Class - Finding fantastic ways to describe the Moon.
Millie, Elms - Great time telling.
Oska, Cherries - Fabulous reading.

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be
available to download from your child's Class eSchools homepage for the next week.
No letters this week.

Yoimoji of the Week - Buddy

Buddy is Mindful. "I notice what is happening around me. Being aware of how I
feel keeps me calm and helps me focus.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our
Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED's Fundamental
" British Values.

<. (Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi" (good) and “emoji” (slang for
s character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website's news pages.



http://office@qe2school.co.uk

Class News from Pines Class
Pines class have had a fantastic few weeks back to school. We have focussed on ‘wellbeing’ - looking after
ourselves by being active, being positive and making smoothies. We have also started our fantastic topic
'stargazers’ where we have been learning about the Solar System, made our own solar system, learnt about
myths and legends around the moon and worked on creative writing about the topic. Everyone has settled back
into class and we are looking forward to all the fun times ahead!
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